WEEKLY REPORT TO NOBEL HOUSE
Date : Thursday 29th April 2021
Short summary about what has happened this week:
	L5 Alarm System / Waking Watch



	· As I am sure you will have seen in recent weeks a ‘waking watch’ has been put in place at Nobel House and earlier this week new signage has been put up to explain the reasons why.  It is really important to read this safety information because it details a change in what you should do if there is a fire at Nobel House. If you have any questions about the ‘waking watch’ at Nobel House please contact the team by email at:  info@raven-works.co.uk
· The waking watch team has been very disappointed to hear that the workers have been subject to abuse, some of it racist, from residents. This is absolutely unacceptable and Raven will not hesitate to take firm and immediate action against anyone found to have been abusing staff. We will seek information on culprits and use CCTV to support if necessary.
· The fire alarm quotes are all received. 4QM have raised some queries that need to be confirmed prior to the appointment of the contractor. These are around speed of implementation and what is included in the prices. We hope to get answers on these issues swiftly so an  order can be placed imminently.

	News from CAPITAL


	· The contract is about to be signed for Capital to undertake the work to apply for the Building Safety Fund and plan for the remedial works to the cladding. They confirm they are still able to meet the deadline to submit for the funding. 

	Progress with Application to the BSF
	· Please see above.


	Update on NHBC Claim


	· Y&Y has submitted the NHBC claim for the build defects, and NHBC confirmed receipt on 26th April.

	Update on Hollybrook Claim

	· Need to check with Y&Y on this point.

	ACTIONS for next week


	· Raven has not yet received the USB of the O&M manuals (ref Q12 in the accompanying Q&As).  Aaron is checking with his team as he had asked for it to be sent.
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